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TWIN METALS HONORS CONSTRUCTION 
TEAM AT SUMMER OPEN HOUSE

Twin Metals Minnesota (TMM) 
hosted a community open 
house June 21 to honor the 
workers and businesses who 
worked through harsh winter 
conditions to construct TMM’s 
new core storage facility in Ely, 
Minn. At the event, TMM CEO 
Andres Morel noted that the 
62-member construction team 
worked over the course of 80 
days to complete the building 
on-time, on-budget and, most 
importantly, with no construction-
related injuries. To further 
recognize the construction team’s 
success, TMM donated $5,000 
to the Ely Area Food Shelf.

More than 300 guests attended 
the open house, enjoying 
summer picnic fare and touring 
the impressive 16,800 square-
foot core storage facility. 
TMM staff members answered 

questions about the new storage 
facility, how TMM generates 
core samples from its drilling 
activity and TMM’s project 
development efforts overall. 
Twin Metals would like to thank 
all who attended the open 
house for helping celebrate the 
completion of the new facility 
and for showing their continued 
support for the Twin Metals 
project. See more photos from 
the open house and learn more 
about the Twin Metals project 
at www.twin-metals.com/
newsroom/photos/.  

Twin Metals Minnesota 
CEO Andres Morel and Vice 
President of Public and 
Government Affairs Bob 
McFarlin thank the workers for 
their hard work on the facility 
and the community for their 
continued support at the event.


